
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Notice to Employee 
 

No action by the employee is required at this time. 

Oklahoma law requires you to be notified that your employer or their 
workers’ compensation insurance carrier has reported you may have been 
involved in a work-related accident or may have a work-related illness. 
 
In the event a workers’ compensation insurance claim is established by your 
employer with their insurance carrier, your primary contact for information 
will be their insurance company and adjuster assigned to your claim. 
 
Your insurance adjuster will play a key role in managing and resolving 
workers’ compensation claims. Your adjuster will investigate, document, 
coordinate with medical professionals for your timely medical treatment, 
where appropriate, and authorize payments or other approved benefits.  
 
Pursuant to 85A O.S. § 109(C), the Oklahoma Workers’ Compensation 
Commission (WCC) offers helpful services for employees. The WCC’s 
Counselor Division staff can answer your questions about Oklahoma's 
workers' compensation laws or assist you in contacting insurance adjusters 
or other medical professionals, if needed. The WCC also provides mediation 
services to help resolve claim disputes.  
 
Please Note: If you are represented by an attorney in your workers’ 
compensation claim, Oklahoma Law limits the ability of the WCC 
Counselor’s Division to visit with you. Representation by an attorney is not 
required to pursue an action for benefits with the WCC. However, if you are 
represented, please contact your attorney in any matter pertaining to your 
claim. 

 

WCC Counselor Division (405) 522-5308 
Toll Free (855) 291-3612 
Counselors@wcc.ok.gov 

 
Visit our website for additional information  

www.WCC.OK.gov 
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